
PUC PROPOSES TO GRANT AN INDIVIDUAL LICENCE 
TO SPEEDNET COMMUNICATIONS LIMITED

The Public Utilities Commission (PUC) hereby notiöes the public that a review 
of Speednet Communications Limited (SCL) application for an Individual 
Licence has been completed, and the Commission is proposing to grant a 
Licence to SCL.

The Commission’s consideration is in accordance with the authorities outlined The Commission’s consideration is in accordance with the authorities outlined 
in the Belize Telecommunications Act, Chapter 229 of the Laws of Belize, and 
the Telecommunications (Licensing Classiöcation, Authorization, and Fee 
Structure), Regulations, Revised Edition 2020 (as amended).

The Commission’s reasons for granting SCL an Individual Licence include:

  •  Ongoing efforts to encourage a competitive environment leading to     
     better services and lower prices for consumers.

  •   Increased geographical coverage of telecommunications services,          •   Increased geographical coverage of telecommunications services,        
    particularly in unserved and underserved communities across Belize.

  •   Fostering innovation and adoption of new technologies in the          
    telecommunications sector.

A draft of the Individual Licence may be viewed in its entirety at our office 
located on the second øoor of Marina Towers, New Town Barracks in Belize City.

Interested Parties are invited to submit Interested Parties are invited to submit written representations and/or 
objections on the Commission’s proposal by 4:30 p.m. on August 21, 2024 to 
info@puc.bz, mail to P.O Box 300 in Belize City or hand deliver to our office.
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